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In brief

Various monthly indicators were increased from 1 April 

2020 to reflect the difficult economic situation (Decree of 

the President No. 299 "On the revisited republican budget 

for 2020", dated 8 April 2020)

In addition, the refinancing rate of the National Bank is 

9.50% since 16 April 2020. 


